
WHY DO I WANT TO BE A PHARMACIST ESSAY

People think that pharmacist only handles prescription however; they do more than just than just give medicine.
Pharmacists educate patients.

Step 3: Build your story The details that support your main idea form the heart of your story. The demand is
fueled by the following factors: Increased demand for patient services. Because now I know what I love about
being a pharmacist. I have been invited to high school graduations and seen pictures of new grandbabies. I
asked myself if anybody in my family who worked in the health care would save their lives. We are short
staffed this weekend and I have to help out, and oh by the way, remind dad to take his medication tonight at
least an hour before dinner. Pharmacists fill prescriptions based on the information and dosage provided by the
doctor. These are just a few that come to mind. Please give Bill and Ann my best and remind Ann to see her
doctor, I think the fever may be drug related. For one, I have three cousins who has a career in the medical
field and are very successful right now. If you are studying this course in order help your country improve its
drug industry, then that should be the focal point of your opening statement. Pharmacists are visible leaders in
our community who are entrusted with the health of our families. I will always do my best to make a
difference in the lives of the people I encounter every day. When I visited him in the hospital, he was doing
well. I find that this is one of the aspects of the profession that makes my job enjoyable and rewarding. This
are the reasons hwy I feel pharmacy is the career for me. Space does not allow the mention of all the reasons I
love the practice of pharmacy. We are the front-line of health care and that is a responsibility that I take very
seriously. I wish to aid those that have less than I do because no one should suffer and or die because they
don't have the medicine. Growing up I was always interested in medicine and how it works on the body. Just
follow these 4 simple steps! Pharmacy is the career that I want to pursue and have been for a couple years. I
came to the States in and have brought with me that question unanswered. They also make sure pharmacy
technicians properly dispense medication so that the patient receives the right amount of the right medication.
As a child whenever I would get sick my parents would give me Chinese herbal remedies that they brewed at
home. The more experience and the better pharmacist you are will result in the higher pay. The often
overlooked role my colleagues and I have played in the world of healing and care is a constant source of
immeasurable peace and comfort to me in times of internal turmoil. Being a pharmacist means having more
possibilities of advancing your career, and you will be assured of getting a job anytime. The first topic
sentence Pharmacy is a stressful career to When pharmacists are involved in patient care, outcomes improve
and costs decline. I would list off all the things that I liked about being a pharmacist, put my name on the top,
and cross my fingers. Here is an example of a strong main point that starts a successful essay.


